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PUBLIC NOTICE
29 September 2021

NOTICE OF CHANGE TO THE GOOD STANDING AND TAXPAYERS REGISTRATION
CERTIFICATES

As the public is aware, the Namibia Revenue Agency (NAMRA), commenced operations on 7
April 2021, absorbing the functions that were previously performed by the Ministry of
Finance’s Inland Revenue Department and the Directorate of Customs and Excise.

This effectively means that NamRA is now entrusted with the issuance of key documents
linked to the tax administration process such as the Taxpayer Registration Certificate and
the Good Standing Certificate.

To this end, revised Certificates bearing NamRA’s logo have been issued to taxpayers from
2 September 2021 and will continue until Thursday 30 September 2021 (issuance period).

However, following several technical glitches observed during the issuance period, NamRA
hereby informs the public and all our stakeholders that the issuance of the Certificates
bearing the NamRA logo will be discontinued for an interim period and we will revert to
issuing Certificates carrying the Coat of Arms of the Republic of Namibia from Friday 1
October 2021.

The public and our stakeholders will be notified when the revised Certificates become
ready for issuance.

Further, we assure the public, the business community and all stakeholders that the
Certificates dispensed during the issuance period are authentic and can be verified at any
nearest NamRA offices.

We remain committed to serving you with passion during this transition period.
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